Over the past couple of weeks, we have been

busy writing our very own multi-linear, adven-
ture stories. One Chapter down; one to go until
we accomplish our mission. Here are two exam-
ples of the amazing writing that Year 6 are pro-

Super Mathematicians!

Last Thursday, 24 students from Year 6 were selected
to take part in ‘The Primary Maths Challenge’. This is an
online national event and our pupils did themselves
and the school proud. A special mention needs to go to
Kaya who achieved Gold; Juvencio, Amber, Serenity
and Gemma who achieved Silver and
a further 10 children who achieved
Bronze Awards.

Naths Lnallenxe

Homework Days

Set and due on FRIDAY:

. Maths

. English - Comprehension

. English - Grammar
Additional:

. Spellings

. Reading (at least 3x per week)
. TT Rockstars

Hung, Drawn and Quartered

In our Topic lessons over the past two weeks,
we have been looking at whether the punish-
ments ‘fit’ the crime. We have researched types
of crime throughout the centuries and consid-
ered whether the punishment was both ‘fair’
and ‘proportionate’. This sparked lots of debate
and discussion within the lessons! This week in
particular, we have fo-
cused on Tudor punish-
ments. We played,
‘Guess the Punishment’
from a range of sources
and considered whether
they deemed them fair.

Eat. Sleep. Dodge. Repeat.

As part of ICS Coaching, some of our Year 6 students
joined children from 6 other schools to compete in a
Dodge Ball Tournament last Thursday. The atmosphere
and level of sportsmanship was truly amazing, so much
so, that every team member will be receiving their own
medal! A HUGE well done

to all involved and we look

forward to seeing you com-

pete in more tournaments

in the future.

Don’t forget to buy your Advent Calendar
Raffle tickets at 50p each (as many as you
would like)

Draw on Wednesday 1st.

Friday 17th December: ’Break the Rules’ Day
Fundraiser

50p per rule broken. More details to follow.




